
 

 

 

I N D I A N  S C H O O L  S A L A L A H  

(Circular Dated: 22/01/2018)  

 

 

To :  The Parents of Class  X  students 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

A meeting of the Parents and Teachers is being organized for students of Class X on 

Sunday, January 28, 2018 from 7.00 pm to 9.00 pm.  

 

Principal will address the parents of Class X students at 7.00 pm in the 

School Auditorium and then the parents can meet the respective teachers 

regarding the performance of their ward.  

 

 

T R BROWN 
Principal 
 

 


